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Naming Advisory Committee Report – Third Quarter 2017 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the request to rename a portion of Victoria Park ‘Reconciliation Circle’ be 
approved. 

 
History 
At the October 2, 2017 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and 
Community Services meeting, a report of the General Manager, Community Services 
Department dated September 14, 2017 was considered, along with recommendations of 
the Naming Advisory Committee. 
 
Your Committee was advised that after consideration of the naming policy and its 
guidelines and consultation with Administration, the Naming Advisory Committee 
recommended to your Committee that the names ‘Peacock’ and ‘Prasad’ be added to 
the Names Master List (Unassigned).  This has been approved by your Committee. 
 
Your Committee was also advised that the Naming Advisory Committee has referred 
the ‘Crockcroft’ submission back to the applicant for further information. 
 
Further to this, your Committee is forwarding this report to City Council for approval of a 
renaming request to rename a portion of Victoria Park ‘Reconciliation Circle’. 
 
 
Attachment 
September 16, 2017 Report of the General Manager, Community Services Department 
 


